Minutes 4-12-2011

Board members present were Neil Cox — RE, Patrick Lipsinic — Asst. RE, Betty
Martin — Secretary, Virginia Apker — Treasurer, Steve Herrod, Jon Pyeatt, and
George Walker. The minutes of the March meeting and the treasurer’s report
were approved as presented.

AVRG Report: There were 95 entries for the April Regional/National at Hallett.
The AVRG Board voted to include a closed wheel driver school with the Saturday
Regional at the July Regional/National.

Solo Report — Todd Swain: Jared MacLean will serve as the Solo Co-Chairman
this year. There were 115 entries at the last solo event. There is a two day event
at the fairgrounds on April 16" and 17". The Solo Committee will hold planning
meetings on the Thursdays before an event this year. This Thursday’s meeting
will be at Todd’s house.

Rallycross — Pat Lipsinic: The proposed event on May 1% will not be held.
There is a possibility of an event on July 31%, which my be expanded to a two
day divisional event.

New Business:

Todd Swain proposed offering a discount to those who attend the Thursday
planning meetings and volunteer to work in the mornings as well as in the
afternoons at solo events. Jon Pyeatt moved to approve this request. Steve
Herrod seconded. Motion carried.

Neil Cox announced that Patrick Lipsinic has submitted his resignation as
Assistant RE. Neil Cox nominated Todd Swain as his replacement. Jon Pyeatt
moved to approve the nomination. George Walker seconded. Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary



